
Submitter: Kevin Decker 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3076 

I oppose this bill as most are poorly written. Most owners are law abiding citizens but 

yet one side always thinks were the enemy. Fix the current system. Anyone on a 

conviction list or mental health list should be banned from ownership.  


